
EMS Patient Entrance Detour
Wednesday, August 16 – Beginning at 6 a.m.

Use Private Ambulance Entrance Doors​

We’re pleased to share that the external main EMS doors at MVH will be 
replaced on Wednesday, August 16. The crew will be here at 6 a.m. and expects 
to work the entire day.

During this time, please use the private ambulance doors north of our normal 
doors, just past the hazmat garage. You can enter the emergency department 
through the back hall next to our central supply area. There is no change in 
ambulance parking.  Signage will be posted.

Please note: The first lane of the medic ramp may be blocked for about an 
hour that morning as the crews will need to demo and remove the old doors 
and unload the new ones. They will move any trucks/equipment that may be 
necessary as soon as possible.

​Questions?
Contact either MVH EMS Coordinator:
Elizabeth Sheridan ejsheridan@premierhealth.com
or Jordan Jeffries jajeffries@premierhealth.com
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